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1250 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL

3rd March, 1965

Mr. Wayne Heinen,
126 Linwood Avenue,
Orchard Park,

NeY,, 14127,
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Dear Mr. Heinen,

Thank you for your recent communication
regarding your reception of CHWO Radio on the 27th
February last at 9.43 a.m. E.S.T.
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We have checked our programme log for
that date and are pleased to confirm your report.

Thank you for writing to us.,

Yours truly,
CHWO RADIO LIMITED
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Howard C. Caine
President and General Manager
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